
r
,

d

DE Hi

% S
.i. c. L.db.it.r, Ph.D./ Commissioner

47 TRINITY AVENUE. S.W. / ATLANTA, GEORGI A 30334 1202

N December 3, 1987

Carlton Kammerer, Director
State, Local, and Indian Tribe Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kammerer:

Thank you for your 1(rter of October 22, 1987, concerning the review
and evaluation of Georgia's Radiation Control Program conducted by
Mr. Richard L. Woodruff on September 2, 1987. His recommendations
and comments were useful and appreciated. I am pleased to know that
the review found our Radiation Control Program adequate to protect
the public's health and safety and that it was also compatible with
the Commission's program.

Our revised Rules and Regulations for Radioactive Materials, Chapter
290-5-23, have been printed and distributed since Mr. Woodruff's
review.

I have asked Mr. Thomas E. Hill, Acting Director of the Radiological
Health Section, to respond to the technical comments in your letter.
You should' receive a response from him within the next 30 days.

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.

Siricerely,

% ~g

es G. Ledbett r, Pt.D.
C mmissioner

JGL:ihc
,

!

cc: Mr. Martin J. Rotter, Director |
Office of Regulatory Services
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Mr. Thomas E. Hill, Acting Director
Radiological Health Section

e

88011i0508 871203
PDR STPRG ESGG

S Po I
. .- - - - - nc n


